
 

 

United World Wrestling 
Rue du Château, 6, 1804 Corsier-sur-Vevey, Switzerland 

T. 0041 21 312 84 26   F. 0041 21 323 60 73 

Subject: Draws for the World Cups 
 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
As you have seen it, these last years United World Wrestling tried to organize the draws of the World Cups in 
advance in order to promote the event and the composition of the Groups.  
 
As we don’t want to produce non-professional draws or spend a huge budget to produce nice draw, it was 
proposed to establish a Rule for the World Cups. This Rule will be used every time and will allow us to know 
the teams of each Group right after the Senior World Championships. 
 
The Executive Committee approved therefore to modify the Rule in the “General Regulations for the Senior 
World Cup” – 6.6 Composition of the Groups. 
 
Basically, we will establish the two groups according the team ranking of the previous Senior World 
Championships.  
 
We will therefore have:  
 
GROUP A:  Team ranked in the 1st place – Team ranked in the 4th place – Team ranked in the 5th place – 

Team ranked in the 8th place. 
 
GROUP B: Team ranked in the 2nd place – Team ranked in the 3rd place – Team ranked in the 6th place – 

Team ranked in the 7th place. 
 
To summarize: 
  
GROUP A  GROUP B 
1 -> 2 
4 <- 3 
5 -> 6 
8 <- 7 
  
I kindly inform you that this change will be implemented in the Regulations mentioned above and it will be 
used from now on.  
 
 
 
 
 
 Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Nenad Lalovic 
 President 
 United World Wrestling 
 
 
 
 
 

Corsier-sur-Vevey, 12th of February 2019/Jdr 


